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Craig Dryden

Council of the Isles of Scilly

Old Wesleyan Chapel

St.Marys

Dear Craig,

Planning Appn. P/13/006/FUL
Alterations, extensions, new summerhouse —
Dracaena, Church Road, St.Marys

With reference to your letter of the 12" February 2013 regarding the
above, we confirm that we have no concerns regarding the proposed
development and fully support the application.  As you are aware we share a
boundary with Dracaena.

Jane & Ian Hamilton



